UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

OFFICE OF THE ’ July 2, 1980 SYQNDENCE
CHAIRMAN.

The Honorable J. Joseph Garrahy
Governor of Rhode Island
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Governor Garrahy:

Thank you for your letter of June 23, 1980, in which you
ask for a meeting with NRC representatives to discuss the
decommissioning and other aspects of the United Nuclear

Corporation's operation at Wood River Junction, Rhode
Island.

I am pleased to tell you that Mr., William T. Crow and a
colleague from our Office of Nuclear Material Safety and
Safeguards will meet with you in your office on the afternoon
of Tuesday, July 8. Both individuals are familiar with the
United Nuclear case. Later that same day, Mr. Crow will
attend the public meeting in Charlestown, Rhode Island.

I hope this arrangement will be satisfactory. If I can be

of further assistance, please do not hesitate to call upon
me.

Si cerely/

7

John F. Ahearne
Chairman
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